
HMO Enrollment Changes
For adult Medicaid members getting
Supplemental Security Income (SSI)

CONTACT
HMO Enrollment Specialist

1-800-291-2002
Monday–Friday

7 a.m.–6 p.m.

If so, you must enroll in an SSI HMO for your health care 
services. If you do not choose an SSI HMO, one will be 
chosen for you.

Did you get all of these in the mail?

Information Meeting
Learn more about the changes and meet with your local SSI HMOs. Choose to take part in 

one of the meetings from the dates and times listed below.
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Action Required: Choose an SSI HMO
Mail your HMO enrollment choice form or call the HMO enrollment specialist

Check your mail for these 
important documents.

You must enroll in a Supplemental 
Security Income (SSI) HMO for your 
health care services. You will soon 
get an enrollment packet that includes 
an HMO enrollment choice form, HMO 
Program Guide, and Choice Booklet 
(pictured right) that will help you to 
choose the SSI HMO that is best for 
you.

In the past, SSI members could choose 
to opt out from an SSI HMO after 
an initial 60-day trial period. Starting 
January 1, 2018, this process is 
changing in order to improve the quality 
of health care benefits you get.

You will still have access to the same 
health care services. Benefits of an SSI 
HMO include:
• Better access to care.
• Coordinated care.
• Increased quality of care.
• Member safeguards.

If you do not choose an SSI HMO, 
one will be chosen for you, and you 
will be enrolled in that SSI HMO 
effective May 1, 2018.
• If you wish to change your 

assigned SSI HMO before  
May 1, 2018, you must do so by 
April 30, 2018, by contacting an 
HMO enrollment specialist at 
1-800-291-2002 or mailing in your 
HMO enrollment choice form.

• You may also change your SSI 
HMO anytime during your first 90 
days of enrollment.

To Learn More
For more information, you can attend a public meeting. See 
the next page for meeting details. You can also go to 
www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/medicaid/hmo-2018chng.htm. Or 
call the HMO enrollment specialist at 1-800-291-2002 for 
more information.
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How to Make Your Choice
Mail your HMO enrollment choice 
form or call an HMO enrollment 
specialist at 1-800-291-2002. 
Interpreter and hearing-impaired 
services are available. 

CONTACT
HMO Enrollment Specialist

1-800-291-2002
Monday–Friday

7 a.m.–6 p.m.

The Department of Health Services is an equal opportunity employer and service provider. If you 
need accommodations because of a disability, if you need an interpreter or translator, or if you need 
this material in another language or in alternate format, you may request assistance to participate by 
contacting Derrick Mrozinski at 608-267-9466 or derrick.mrozinksi@dhs.wisconsin.gov.

Thursday, April 12, 2018
1:30–3:30 p.m. or 5–7 p.m.

Tommy G. Thompson Youth Center
Wisconsin State Fair Park

640 S. 84th St.
West Allis, WI 53214

Wednesday, April 11, 2018
1:30–3:30 p.m. or 5–7 p.m.

Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Community Center
1531 W. Vliet St.

Milwaukee, WI 53205

Learn more at www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/medicaid/hmo-2018chng.htm.

https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/medicaid/hmo-2018chng.htm

